
 
 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES       December 27, 2006  

 

    

This special meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM at the Dummerston Town Office in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Chair Cindy Jerome, Vice-Chair Paul Normandeau, Clerk Kevin Ryan, Tom 

Bodett, and Lewis White 

 

Also present: WDFD Fire Chief Marty Forrett and First Assistant Chief Lee Chamberlin. 

 

This was the third of several scheduled Budget Work Sessions, to work on the FY 2007-2008 

Municipal Budget.  The Board further refined details of the budget, and received explanatory 

background from Marty and Lee concerning a proposed new rescue vehicle. 

  

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 10:22 PM. 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________  

Approved 

 

_______________________________   

Cindy Jerome, Chair 

 

_______________________________   

Kevin Ryan, Clerk 

 

 

 

Minutes:  Kevin Ryan, Clerk 

 


